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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary 
School, these should be reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his 

absence, concerns should be reported to the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss 
Macklearn. The School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James. 

 
Our School Value this week is: Friendship 

“They may forget what you said, but they will never forget how you made them feel.” 
Carl W. Buechner 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
 

Visit to BP by Mrs Wilson 
We were delighted to welcome Mrs Munira Wilson, our local MP, to the school today 
and the children very much enjoyed meeting her and speaking to her. She was able to 
join us for our virtual Friday Celebration Worship and then visit all the classes to see the 
children. Year 5 had prepared some very thoughtful and considered questions to ask 
Mrs Wilson, linked to their work on democracy, and it was lovely to hear Mrs Wilson’s 
honest and open replies. I would like to thank Mrs Wilson for taking the time to visit us 
and engage so positively with the children. 
 
School Life 
The children thoroughly enjoyed the opportunity to see the moon rocks and samples of 
meteorites that we had with us this week. They were fascinated by them and Year 6 
were able to carry out some experiments linked to the samples, so really reinforcing 
their opportunity to learn about them and their origin. My thanks to Miss Sweeney for 
organising this wonderful opportunity. 

 
Children in Years 1 and 2 have really enjoyed the opportunity to earn Learning Rewards 
and Behaviour Rewards this week and contributing to their new Houses. We were able 
to share the new changes with the children during a special Worship on Monday this 
week, and we are looking forward to celebrating their successes later in the term. 
 
Great progress is being made on our new Outdoor Classroom, with the landscaping 
completed and some new turf being laid. We hope that once it is fully finished we can 
give you the opportunity to come and see it. We will be inviting Mr and Mrs Perrin to 
come and officially open the Outdoor Classroom in recognition of their incredible 
generosity to the school which has enabled us to fund this project. 
 
Learning Review Day 
On Tuesday (18th) next week, we are being visited by Mrs Newman and Mrs Clarke, 
two of our Local Authority Link Inspectors. They are coming in to help us see what is 
going well and where we can look to make improvement in our practices. It will be a 
busy day, with lots of things going on, including learning walks, book scrutinies, meeting 
with some of our Governors and speaking to some of the children. We hope it will be a 
really positive and informative day for us all and give the children the opportunity to 
share with Mrs Newman and Mrs Clarke all their fantastic learning behaviours. 
 
Have a restful and relaxing weekend. 

 

 

Mr Corke 
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COMMUNITY HERO AWARDS 

Nominations for Richmond Council’s Community 

Heroes Awards 2021 are open, and we want to hear all 

about the achievements of our amazing young people.  

 

We know that there are many young people in the 

borough who make huge contributions to their 

community, with no reward, or do amazing things 

across London and the country to make our borough 

proud.  

 

We hope you’ll tell us all about them. It doesn’t take 

long, and this year, we’re also accepting video 

nominations! 

 

Nominations close on Thursday 3 February 2022 at 

10pm. For more information and to nominate, visit 

https://www.richmond.gov.uk/news/press_office/ca

mpaigns_and_events/community_heroes_awards 

 
Y1 WINDSOR CASTLE – BOOK A LUNCH 
Y1 are visiting Windsor Castle on Friday 28th January 

as part of their curriculum topic. Remember to book a 

lunch for Windsor Castle Trip. Every child in the class is 

entitled to receive a packed lunch provided by the 

school caterers. Below is a menu from which you can 

choose the options they would they like in their lunch. If 

you would like a school provided packed lunch please 

visit www.schoolinterviews.co.uk and enter code 53gu6 

to select one main and one dessert item. 

 
MAIN: 
Cheese roll 
Ham roll 
Tuna roll 
 
DESSERT: 
Flapjack 
Fruit 
 
School packed lunches also come with carrot and 
cucumber sticks. Please provide your child with their 
usual water bottle for this trip. 
 
Alternativity, you can provide your child with a packed 
lunch from home. 

Celebration 
ATTENDANCE 
Week beginning  
CLASS % 
Friendship 90.80 
Endurance 96.11 
Peace 87.36 
Forgiveness 100 
Reverence 97.70 
Service 100 
Justice 97.62 
 
Well done to Forgiveness and Service Class for  
achieving the best attendance for this week. 

CELEBRATION WORSHIP 

Those children presented with a certificate for their hard 
work, great improvement or good behaviour this week 
are: 
Friendship class Sianna 
Endurance class  Stanley 
Peace class  Marli 
Forgiveness class  Judah 
Reverence class  Whole Class 
Service class  Cece 
Justice class  Whole Class 
 
 
 

YEAR 5 VICTORIAN DAY - 9TH FEBRUARY 
On Wednesday 9th February, Year 5 will have an in 

school 'Victorian Day'. Children in Year 5 will be asked 

to come to school dressed as a Victorian child for the 

day and we will complete activities in school which will 

represent what life was like for children during the 

Victorian period. If you have any questions, please ask 

Mrs Crinall. Thank you. 

 

 
Y3 STONEHENGE – PAYMENT REMINDER 

Y3 are visiting Stonehenge on Thursday 27th January. 

The cost for this trop is £10. Payment can be made 

online by visiting 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool 

Please fill in and return the permission form that was 

sent to you via email and make your payment ASAP. 

You will need to provide your child with a packed lunch 

for this trip 
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Diary Dates 
26th Jan YR5 to St Augustine’s Church 
27th Jan Y3 to Stonehenge 
28th Jan Y1 to Windsor Castle 
2nd Feb Parent Interviews (School closing early at 2:15) 
3rd Feb Parent Interviews 
14th Feb – 18th Feb  HALF TERM 

 

MOON ROCKS 

Year 6 had a wonderful hands-on experience with Moon 

Rocks this week. Here are some images from the 

sessions. 
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